21712017 City of Portland Mail - Fwd: Patriot Mechanical

Bill Baillargeon <bill@patriotmechanicalmaine.com> Tue, Jan 31, 2017 at 11:18 AM
To: Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections @portlandmaine.gov>

The cost to install would be24000. for all four units, print to follow. thank you ..

Sent from my iPad
[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about govemment business may be classified as public records. There are very few
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public
and/or the media if requested.

Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Feb 1, 2017 at 8:46 AM
To: Bill Baillargeon <bill@patriotmechanicalmaine.com>

Good Moming Bill
| am still waiting for product brochure and specs for the heat pumps at 78 Bell.
Could you also reissued the application to add cost of work to it please?

Thank you

Regards,

Sandy

Sandra Driscoll

Permit Technician

Permitting and Inspections Department

Room 315, 3™ Floor City Hall

389 Congress Street

Portland, ME 04101

Phone: (207) 874-8703

Email; permitting@portlandmaine.gov
URL: www.portlandmaine.gov

Office Hours: Monday — Friday 8:00AM - 4:00PM
[Quoted text hidden)

Bill Baillargeon <bill@patriotmechanicalmaine.com> Wed, Feb 1, 2017 at 11:12 AM
To: Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
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